

Principal Laura Amato lamato@sachem.edu

Superintendent of Schools Kenneth E. Graham, Ed.D.

950 Grundy Avenue Holbrook, NY 11741 631.471.1820







roSachom

Sachem Central School District

Grundy Avenue Elementary School

June 2020

Dear Grundy families;

I hope this email finds you healthy and safe. This communication is to give you important information as we wrap up the end of this school year. As per Dr. Mauro's correspondence about dropping off school materials and today's correspondence from Ms. Hynes, about the cancelation of a live moving up ceremony for our 5th grade, here is a schedule for Grundy Avenue.

June 22nd: 5th Grade Reverse Car Parade. This will be held in the Grundy bus lane as per the times below. Parents and students will stay in the car and drive through stopping only at their teacher who will give them an envelope with their moving up certificate, a program, and any additional awards they may have received. Please adhere to safety guidelines and wear masks. No one will be permitted to exit the vehicles. At this time, if you have items that belong to the school (musical instruments, textbooks, library books or other classroom materials) you may hand them to a staff member outside. Please label instruments with your child's name.

- 5-1 5:00-5:30
- 5-2 5:30-6:00
- 5-3 6:00-6:30
- 5-4 6:30-7:00

June 23rd: Kindergarten Reverse Car Parade. Information has been previously sent home about this event. Kindergarten parents must follow safety guidelines and wear masks and stay in your vehicle. The Kindergarten teachers will be there to guide you. School related materials for Kindergarten may be dropped off during these times, including library books, guided reading bags or other classroom materials. The parade will be held from 10:00-12:00.

June 24th: Grades 1-4 will drop off any school related materials into the security vestibule between the hours of 8:00 and 12:00. Doors will be open for you and there will be tables in there to place the returned items. We ask that you please mark the returned items with your child's name. Labels will be in the lobby for your convenience. Please adhere to safety guidelines and wear masks.

Please, do NOT return any borrowed Chrome books or laptops at this time. Additional information about returning those will be sent to you at a later date. If you have any questions, please reach out to your child's teacher. We hope everyone has a healthy and safe summer!

Sincerely, Mrs. Amato, Principal